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ALCO PRODUCTS, Incorporated 

SCHENECTADY 5, N. Y.  

W. D. LEGGETr, JR.  

VICE PRESMENT -ENG[NEERING 

July 1, 1959 

Mr. Harold L. Price, Director 
Division of Licensing and Regulation 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C.  

Dear Mr. Price: 

Since receiving the proposed rule making on reactor site criteria and making 
the general comments in my letter of June 16, we have continued to give the 
matter consideration. We have also attended the recent Atomic Industrial 
Forum meeting on the subject, at which the views of many different partici
pants in the atomic energy program were discussed.  

As a result of this further attention, I should like to go on record as sup
porting the position developed at the Atomic Industrial Form session. It 
seems pretty generally agreed that it is premature to contemplate rule making 
at the present time, but that a statement of policy and considerations in
volved in reactor hazards analysis (including siting problems) should be pub
lished by the Comimission in the near future.

Sincerely yours,

KK/zer
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